Denise Street Perkins Homes 280 S. Spring Court Baltimore, MD 21231

September 17, 2020

Ms. Sharon Green Middleton, Chair Taxation, Finance & Economic Development Suite 500, City Hall 100 Holliday Street Baltimore, MD 21202

RE:

Support of PSO TIF Legislation

City Council Bills:

20-0587 – PSO Development District

20-0588 - Bond Issuance

20-0589 - Special Taxing District

Dear Madam Chairwoman,

First, I would like to thank everyone that has worked so hard to get us to this part of making Perkins Homes a better place to live. I would especially like to thank Janet Abrahams that came to Baltimore and saw that Perkins Homes needed help and did everything she could to help us.

I have lived in Perkins Homes for over 48 years and I have raised my family here and I am so excited about the new development that is about to come to Perkins. We need a makeover and we need it bad. We know that HABC does not have the money to fix everything that is wrong at Perkins, there is a lot to fix.

I serve as the Vice President of the Perkins Tenant Council, so I know that a lot of our residents want to see the redevelopment of Perkins Homes and we all are looking forward to coming back to the "new" Perkins Homes.

I am in total support of the Perkins Somerset Oldtown TIF Legislation!

Sincerely,

Denise Street

Perkins Homes Resident

cc:

Councilwoman Danielle McCray, Vice Chair

Eric Costello Edward Reisinger Robert Stokes